LECONFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Arram Road, Leconfield, East Yorkshire, HU17 7NP

Tel: 01964 550303 Email: Leconfield.Primary@eastriding.gov.uk

Headteacher Mrs K.A. Tracey



NEWSLETTER Friday 15th November 2024

Attendance

Whole School: 95%

Ash Class had the highest attendance of 98%!

Dear Parents & Carers,

We are looking forward to seeing as many people as possible on Wednesday afternoon next week at our Parent / Carer workshop which will focus on understanding communication. There will be tops tips, advice and refreshments so do join the mental health team to find out more. See below for details.

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher

Thank you for supporting Children in Need. Unfortunately we cannot take cash donations.

Please make donations via this link:

Children in Need Donation

Thank you!

Dates for Your Diary...

20.11.24	1.30pm Parent Workshop - Behaviour
	as Communication
WC 25.11	Y3 Swimming (+ some Y4 / Y5)
26.11.24	Year 2 Scooter Training
26.11.24	Y4 Pedestrian Training
27.11.24	Reception & Y6 Height & Weight Checks
9.12.24	Infant Christmas Concert 2pm
10.12.24	Infant Christmas Concert 6pm
11.12.24	School Christmas Dinner
17.12.24	Pantomime Trip
19.12.24	School Closes for Christmas
6.1.25	School Opens Spring 1
22.1.25	1.30pm Parent Workshop Humber
	Mental Health Team – Routines
14.2.25	School Closes Half Term
24.2.25	School Opens Spring 2
4.4.25	School Closes Easter
22.4.25	School Opens Summer 1
23.5.25	School Closes Half Term
2.6.25	School Closed – Training Day
3.6.25	School Opens Summer 2
21.7.25	2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly
21.7.25	School Closes End of Year

More dates to follow...watch this space...





Understanding communication Parent/Carer Workshop

Wednesday 20th November 1.30 - 3.30 pm

This workshop covers:

How to recognise different types of behaviour to understand what your child may be communicating. How to respond to behavioural communication to decrease stress

Aims and objectives:

Build a greater understanding of behavioural communication, the different types of behaviours children and young people display and develop a tool kit to respond to their communication.

Speak to your school reception to book your space.



East Riding: hnf-tr.eymhst@nhs.net



